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To Whom It May Concern- 

 

I am urging you to vote yes on SB 210.  Oregonians deserve to have open and 

transparent elections.  We wish to have in person paper ballot elections on Election 

Day with proof of Identification.  Let's restore integrity and faith in our elections.  

 

Sincerely,  

Angela Pederson  

 

 

 


